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DISTRESSING CASUALTY

Mrs. DICKSON, the wife of Rev. Hugh DICKSON, was thrown from a horse on 
Thursday the 16th of May and fractured both bones in her left leg near the 
ankle. This was complicated with a complete dislocation of the ankle joint 
and a division of the soft parts for two thirds distance around the joint. 
An attempt was made to save the foot, but the injury was so extensive that 
gangrene commenced 4 or 5 days after the injury, which, it was greatly 
feared would prove fatal, as she is 64 years of age. The physicians in 
attendance succeeded in arresting its progress, however they were enabled on 
Thursday last to amputate the limb, which she bore much better than was 
feared. Mrs. Dickson is a woman of extraordinary fortitude and we trust she 
may ultimately recover.

-----------

NOTICE TO CREDITORS

All persons having demands against the estate of John G. MANN, deceased, are 
notified that the estate will be settled in full and closed by the 
subscriber in the Ordinary's office of Abbeville District on Saturday the 
3rd of August next and demands not rendered in by that time, will be not 
paid. Isaac BRANCH, Administrator, April 16, 1850

---------

SOUTH CAROLINA, Abbeville District

Court of Ordinary

Dudley MABRY, Administrator of the estate of Whitfield W. MABRY, deceased, 
vs. Zachariah S., James S., George M., John W., William W., Andrew Jackson 
and Elizabeth MABRY, the legatees and distributees of Whitfield W. MABRY, 
deceased.

It appearing that Zachariah S. MABRY and James S. MABRY reside without the 
limits of the State. It is therefore ordered that they do appear and object 
to the division or sale of the Real Estate of Whitfield W. MABRY, deceased, 
on or before the 21st of August next, or their consent to the same will be 
entered on record. This 20th day of May, 1850. F.W. Selleck, Ordinary of 
Abbeville District



---------

SOUTH CAROLINA, Abbeville District

Court of Ordinary

Notice to Absent Distributees

Notice is hereby given to the distributees of Lany HAWHORN, deceased, that a 
final settlement of the estate is required on the petition of D.O. HAWTHORN, 
qualified Executor, and will be had on the sixth day of August next. The 
parties or distributees generally, and particularly the children of James 
HAWTHORN, deceased, late of Gwinnett county, Georgia, ar required to be and 
appear at the Abbeville Court of Ordinary, to be held at the Abbeville 
courthouse on the 6th day of August next, for final settlement of the 
estate, in the hands of D.O. Hawthorn, Executor. This 6th day of May 1850. 
F.W. Selleck, Ordinary of Abbeville District

-----------

SOUTH CAROLINA, Abbeville District

Court of Ordinary

Notice to Absent Distributees

Notice is hereby given to the distributees of Susannah VESSELS, deceased, 
that a final settlement of this estate is required on the petition of 
Alexander SCOTT, administrator, and will be had on the third Monday in July 
next. The parties or distributees generally, and particularly James VESSELS, 
Thomas VESSELS, John VESSELS and Mrs. __ JACKSON who reside without the 
limits of this State, are required to be and appear at the Court of 
Ordinary, to be held at the Abbeville courthouse for Abbeville District on 
the third Monday in July next, for final settlement of the estate, in the 
hands of Alexander Scott, Administrator. This 15th of April 1850. F.W. 
Selleck, Ordinary of Abbeville District

----------

SOUTH CAROLINA, Abbeville District

Court of Ordinary

Notice to Absent Distributees

Notice is hereby given to the distributees of Sarah LIDDELL, deceased, that 
a final settlement of this estate is required on the petition of Jas. T. 
LIDDELL, Executor, and will be had on the 4th Monday in June next. The 



parties or distributees generally, and particularly Joseph J. PICKENS who 
reside without the limits of this State, are required to be and appear at 
the Court of Ordinary to be held at Abbeville courthouse in Abbeville 
District on the fourth Monday in June next, for final settlement of the 
estate. This 4th day of March 1850. F.W. Selleck, Ordinary of Abbeville 
District

----------

SOUTH CAROLINA, Abbeville District

Court of Equity

William N. PURDY vs. Henry PURDY, Jacob W. BROOKS and Elizabeth his wife and 
others

Bill for Partition

It appearing that Henry PURDY, Jacob W. BROOKS and Elizabeth his wife, James 
RICHEY and Ann his wife, (note: the rest of the page is torn and missing, so 
cannot be transcribed.) Assume it was in published in May or June 1850.)

-------------

NOTE: No other newspaper issues were microfilmed in 1850 for June or any 
other month.

-------------


